
WE’RE OPEN!

Beginning Tuesday, May 12th, we will 
resume our normal business hours.  
However, until further notice, we do 
have to practice proper social 
distancing, so we must limit store 
access to no more than 5 
customers at a time.   
Thank you for understanding and for 
your support!

MON-FRI 
9:30AM-6PM 

SAT 9:30AM-4PM


